## KURE BEACH BEAUTIFICATION MEETING DECEMBER 12, 2005

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm at the Community Center with the following in attendance:

John Gordon, chair Candice Clark Tony Gonsalves Bo Goodman Priscilla Smith, Secretary Judy Larrick Ed Philemon

We welcomed the new members of the committee. John passed out a sheet with a listing of items for consideration. Each member was asked to review the list, and to expand on it. With each member listing their priority and suggesting how each project should progress will help in formulating a plan for the coming planting season.

We discussed the need for a maintenance person to maintain the plantings that we have done and plan for the future.

Discussion ensued regarding inter-committee relations. By sharing information on all of the various plans should be beneficial to all.

Areas under discussion are Atlantic Ave, property at Sandman & Anchor, gazebos at accesses, where possible, Memorial to war participants at the town hall flagpole, the town hall property/plants,

A budget will be required in April, and items/plants, etc that we wish to see will need to be priced and researched.

The next meeting of the Committee will be on Monday, January 16, 2006 at 5 PM at the Community Center. Please have your lists and ideas to the year ready to be discussed. We plan to keep the meetings to a maximum of one hour.